
From: Emma Strain <Emma.Strain@london.gov.uk> 
Sent: 20 June 2017 07:42 
To: Sawyer, Mark 
Cc: Ellie Robinson 
Subject: Re: 

Thanks very much Mark, please shout If you need any further help from us. 

Best, 
Emma 

> On 20 Jun 2017, at 07:39, Sawyer, Mark <Mark.Sawver@citvoflondon.gov.uk> wrote: 
> 
> Ellle, Emma, 
> 
> Not sure If this has filtered across but the attached and below message has gone out to partners re Incident 
contact details. Any concerns please call me. 
> 
> To ensure partners have the appropriate contacts please find attached the contact details for key staff supporting 
the response to Grenfell Tower incident. Also attached is an organogram detailing the structures implemented to 
support the response centrally. 
> 
> Please share the attached with the relevant staff within your area of responsibility, including external partners 
where appropriate. Please note, this is version one and is likely to be subject to further updates. 
> 
> Please note, the contact details are for specifically directed enquiries; routine enquiries should go to the BECC or 
the LLACC, dependent on their nature. 
> 
> Best Wishes 
> 
> Mark 
> Strategic support to Gold 
> 

> 
> 
> Sent with Good (www.good.com) 
> THIS E-MAIL AND ANY ATTACHED FILES ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND MAY BE LEGALLY 
> PRIVILEGED. If you are not the addressee, any disclosure, 
> reproduction, copying, distribution or other dissemination or use of 
> this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
> transmission in error please notify the sender immediately and then 
> delete this e-mail. Opinions, advice or facts included in this message 
> are given without any warranties or intention to enter into a 
> contractual relationship with the City of London unless specifically 
> indicated otherwise by agreement, letter or facsimile signed by a City 
> of London authorised signatory. Any part of this e-mail which is 
> purely personal in nature is not authorised by the City of London. All 
> e-mail through the City of London's gateway is potentially the subject 
> of monitoring. All liability for errors and viruses is excluded. 
> Please note that in so far as the City of London falls within the 
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> scope of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental 
> Information Regulations 2004, it may need to disclose this e-mail. 
> Website: http://www.citvoflondon.gov.uk 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority. 
> 
> Click 
https://www.mailcontrol.com/sr/h4NWEIMKLB3GX2PQPOmvUgZlFlvOh!vvLvvlsZaD+DGkEL+TLPvYYwzfdd9LMquE9 
E4MlGiYZvbCXaTERp6olw— to report this email as spam. 
> 
> 
> 
> <V_1 OFFICAL_Sensitive_Personal Contact Details _SUBJECT TO 
> CHANGE.xlsx> <0FFICIAL SENSITIVE Command Structure (19.06.2017) 
> (2).pdf> 
#LondonlsOpen 

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE: 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. 
For more information see https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/ 
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